
MINUTES OF A BUDGET HEARING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF SENECA TOWNSHIP 
HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 160, SENECA, IL 

 
 

An Amended Budget Hearing of the Seneca Township High School Board of Education was held on 
May 17, 2023 at 5:50 p.m. in the Board of Education Room. President Frye called the meeting to 
order with roll call. 

 
1. ROLL CALL Present: Johnson, Hamilton, Frye, Olson, Eltrevoog, Biros 

Absent: Yandell 
 

Others present: Superintendent Dan Stecken, Assistant Principal Mike Coughlin, Dean of Students 
Mark Giertz, and Recording Secretary Nadine Maierhofer. 

 
2. 2022-2023 AMENDED BUDGET 

 
Dr. Stecken presented the 2022-23 Amended Budget. He stated the rationale for amending our 
budget is the financial updates of our gymnasium project pay applications and debt certificate 
proceeds. By amending the budget, the district will have a better understanding of real dollars that 
could not have been as accurately predicted last July or September 

 
3. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
There was no comment from the public. 

 
4. ADJOURNMENT 

 
The meeting adjourned at 5:54 p.m. 

 
 

 


